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     Photo caption: Suffolk County Coalition Against Domestic Violence Executive Director Jo Anne

Mitidieri Sanders (center) and Co-President Eric Fishon (left) present Senator Fuschillo (right) with a

picture drawn by one of the children who have been helped by the Coalition’s programs. The picture was

presented to Senator Fuschillo as token of gratitude for helping fund the Coalition’s victim assistance

programs.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/domestic-violence


     Members from the Suffolk County Coalition Against Domestic Violence recently met with

Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) to thank him for supporting assistance programs

for victims of domestic violence.

     Senator Fuschillo secured $25,000 in state funding for the coalition to provide support

services to domestic violence victims, including individual and group counseling for adults

and children affected by family violence.

     “Domestic violence is a crime that affects far too many families. The Suffolk County

Coalition Against Domestic Violence is an invaluable resource which helps provide domestic

violence victims with support and assistance. I’m pleased to have secured this funding to

help them continue to offer these important services,” said Senator Fuschillo.

     “Senator Fuschillo’s on-going commitment to providing safety to the community is

evident through his continued support of the Suffolk County Coalition Against Domestic

Violence. The state funding will allow the Coalition to continue its counseling services to

adults and children affected by family violence,” said Jo Anne Mitidieri Sanders, the

Coalition’s Executive Director.

     The Suffolk County Coalition Against Domestic Violence Inc. is a not-for-profit 501 (C) (3)

organization which has been providing services to victims domestic violence in Suffolk

County since 1976. The Coalition offers a wide variety of services, including a 24-hour hotline,

counseling, educational programs, and legal services for victims.

     Residents who would like more information about the programs and services offered by

the Suffolk County Coalition Against Domestic Violence can call 631-666-7181. If immediate

assistance is needed, call the 24-hour hotline at 631-666-8833.


